
Houston County, Georgia 
FY25 Budget Review and Adoption 

Public Notice 
The Houston County Board of Commissioners will hold a public 
hearing at a regularly scheduled meeting at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday 
June 4, 2024 in the Commissioner’s Boardroom at the Houston 
County Courthouse, 201 Perry Parkway, Perry, Georgia to hear 
public comments concerning the proposed FY25 budget. A copy 
of the proposed budget is available for public inspection in the 
Commissioner’s Office at the County Annex Monday through 
Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

 

The Board will formally adopt the FY25 budget at the regularly 
scheduled meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday June 18, 2024 in the 
Commissioner’s Boardroom at the County Annex located at 200 
Carl Vinson Parkway, Warner Robins, Georgia. Any disabled 
person requiring special provisions for the meeting should contact 
the Commissioner’s Office at 478-542-2115 at least seven (7) 
days in advance. 

 


